
From: jeff blake
To: EMERSON Lisa * DCBS; WINKEL Karen J * DCBS
Subject: Oregon Fire Chief"s Association agreement with OSAA
Date: Tuesday, August 19, 2025 10:07:06 PM

Good Evening,

I wanted to reach out to each of you and let you know that the Oregon Fire Chief's
Association and Jefferson County Fire & EMS in Madras, Oregon are in full support of the
comments that Sabrina Riggs has presented regarding House Bill 3243. The Oregon Fire
Chief's Association and my agency have been working with OSAA since the drafting of
HB 3243. The suggested language and rules presented in the document emailed to you
on August 12, 2025, by Sabrina Riggs also represents our position within the Oregon
State Fire Chief's Association.

I appreciate your time and effort in drafting these rules. Please let me know if you have
any questions.

Thank you,

Jeffrey Blake
Fire Chief
Jefferson County Fire & EMS
jblake@jcfire-ems.org
541-280-6356
541-475-7274
“ The focus of any community service organization is to recognize a need and do what ever
they can to solve it”
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